## 2021 Diocesan Convention Information

For Clergy and Lay Deputies

## LOVE. TEACH. HEAL. Our Mission Guided by the Love of Jesus Christ

This is a gentle reminder that if you have not registered,
please scroll down and do so now.
If you have already registered there is no need to register again.

## The 156th Convention of the Episcopal Diocese of Pittsburgh

An Online Convention via Zoom Meetings Saturday, October 16, 2021, 8:30 a.m. to 12 p.m.

All convention documents, as they become available, are being posted on the diocesan website at <a href="https://www.episcopalpgh.org/resources/2021-diocesan-convention/">https://www.episcopalpgh.org/resources/2021-diocesan-convention/</a>

The tentative Convention Agenda is available here.

Convention Registration for all Clergy and Lay Deputies is now open <u>All clergy and lay deputies are required to register for convention.</u>

Links to the convention Zoom meeting and other important information needed to participate will be sent prior to Convention.



As was the case for our Electing Convention, we will again be using VPOLL and Zoom Polls for voting. For those that are new deputies and those who may want a refresher on our voting software, a training session will be held online on Monday, October 11, at 7 p.m.

If you would like to participate, please send an email with your request to <a href="mailto:convention@episcopalpgh.org">convention@episcopalpgh.org</a>.



**Click Here to Register Now!** 

or visit: <a href="https://www.episcopalpgh.org/2021-registration/">https://www.episcopalpgh.org/2021-registration/</a>

The registration deadline is Wednesday, October 13.

After registering, you will receive a unique Zoom link. Please do not share this link as it is unique to you.

An email with your voting code will sent to you prior to Convention

Registration is only for Clergy and certified Lay Deputies. Alternate Lay Deputies will be registered if they are substituting for a Deputy who cannot attend.

Please contact <a href="mailto:amuhl@episcopalpgh.org">amuhl@episcopalpgh.org</a> with any questions

